
EMERGENCIES 
Dear patient, 

 

If you are pregnant and have a medical emergency: 

• If you are less than 20 weeks pregnant, proceed to the Emergency 
Department at Memorial Hospital Miramar. 

• If you are more than 20 weeks pregnant go directly to Labor & Delivery at 
Memorial Hospital Miramar. 

All non-pregnant patients should contact your Primary Care Physician first. 

 

Please note:  Dr Bratter has no control over the wait timed in the Emergency 
Room.  Please do not call our office again once you have been instructed to go 
to the ER.  The doctor in the ER will evaluate you and he/she will notify             
Dr. Bratter.  All you need to do is give the name of Dr Bratter upon your arrival 
to the ER. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


